
 
BEFORE THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 

 
KLAMATH 9-1-1 EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS DISTRICT 

 
 
IN THE MATTER OF A ONE TIME BONUS) 
FOR DISTRICT EMPLOYEES                   )                RESOLUTION 22-02 
                    
                                  
RESOLUTION 22-02 
 
WHEREAS, the Klamath 911 Emergency Communications District has available funds to 
recognize its employees for the essential services they provide. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Directors of  Klamath 9-1-1 
Emergency Communications District authorizes the payment of a one-time bonus for each of 
its current employees as of April 20, 2022.  Telecommunications Specialists Kirk will be paid 
$1000.00 and Telecommunications Specialist Emmet will be paid $2000.00 based on a 
combination of training and seniority.   All other Telecommunications Specialists will be paid a 
bonus of $3000.00.  Administrative employees will be paid a bonus of $500.00.   
 
This matter having come before them at their special meeting on April 28, 2022, is approved and 
adopted.  
 
 
               ________________________    
              David Burnett, Chairman  
ATTEST: ______________________________  
        Keith Endacott, Executive Director  
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